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Dear Residents, 
 
Security attended to 8 Incidents over the past week, the most significant being a resident’s buggy 

that was mistakenly taken from The Village by another resident.  The resident who took the 

buggy was identified through CCTV footage and it was confirmed to be an honest mistake. The 

buggy has since been safely returned to its owner.   

There was a minor power failure that affected homes in the North Gate residential area and 

fortunately, power was successfully restored approximately half an hour later.   

A food delivery driver had a lapse of concentration on The Parkway as they descended the hill 

towards the Olympic Drive roundabout. The vehicle mounted a garden bed prior to the 

roundabout and knocked over the Give Way sign.  Security promptly assisted in safely removing 

the car from the garden bed, and details were collected for recovering the costs associated with 

the damage.   

A resident from a waterfront property used their jet ski to tow in an unmanned tinnie found 

adrift in the Coomera River. The Police were able to contact the owner through the boat 

registration number, and the grateful owner has since collected their tinnie. 

Security provided First Aid support for 7 Medical Incidents.  4 of these involved residents, with 4 

patients requiring additional hospital treatment.   

Regards, 

Mike Telea 

Sanctuary Cove Security 

 


